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Winners Circle 

Congratulations to: 

August Winners     September Winners 

Sally Bates & John Wills 1st Brenda Morony & Noreen Murphy 1st 

Brenda Morony & Noreen Murphy 2nd Barry Homan & Wendy Homann  2nd 

Barry Homan & Wendy Homann 3rd Sally Bates & John Wills  3rd 

 

COVID Restrictions Update 

I am sure you will all be pleased to hear latest COVID restrictions have been amended, to say 

“Physical distancing, or social distancing principles apply. Every person should attempt to stay at 

least 1.5 metres from other members of the public. However, this does not apply to people who 

live together, who are friends or family members, or people who regularly associate with each 

other.”   

 

SABF Newsletter 

The latest SABF Newsletter is now available on the SABF website. It is full of interesting 

information and well worth the read. 

 

Club Championship 

This month, red Masterpoints will be awarded as part of the Club Championship. This is an eclectic 

event with the best 3 results for each pair being used to determine the winners. So you don’t have 

to play every week to win. Good luck to you all. 

 

Bridge At Beaumont Birthday Congress 

Due to COVID, most of the congresses this year have been cancelled. However, this one is going 

ahead on Sunday, 15 November. More details are available on the website 

http://bridgeatbeaumont.com. 

 

Helping the Environment 

Just a reminder that the disposable cups that I supply are compostable so please place in the 

organics bin not the normal rubbish bin. 

 

Happy Bridging 

Sue Lusk 

Mobile: 0405 322 412   

Email: lusk.sue@gmail.com 

Website: www.bridgearoundadelaide.com.au 


